PROFESSIONAL DEVELOPMENT HOURS
(PDHSs) CERTIFICATE

Presented by
Society of American Military Engineers
Tulsa Post

This certifies that

attended the below described presentation for the May Monthly Luncheon, sponsored by the
SAME Tulsa Post on May 19, 2020. This program was conducted and attended in a virtual
environment. This program covered technical issues relevant to the engineering profession as
outlined below. Speakers may double the PDHs for their topic.

Webbers Falls Lock and Dam — Barge Strike and Removal
Speakers: USACE Tulsa representatives D. Jarvis, J. Stringer & R. Beard

The presentation focused on the barge strike at Webbers Falls Lock and Dam on 23 May 2019. The

discussion covered the hydraulic conditions, water supply concerns, salvage operation challenges, and the
repair of Webbers Falls Lock and Dam spillway.

Total PDHs awarded: 1.0 hours

Important: Each member is responsible for applying for his or her own PDH credits with their respective licensing/certification board. The Society of
American Military Engineers cannot guarantee that all boards will accept all PDH credit; please check with your licensing board for more
information.
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Wade Anderson, P.E.
2020 Post President
SAME Tulsa Post




